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May 4, 2021 

The Honorable Calvin S. Hawkins, II 
Chairman 
Prince George’s County Council 
County Administration Building 
14741 Governor Oden Bowie Drive 
Upper Marlboro, Maryland 20772 

Dear Chair Hawkins: 

Enclosed for the County Council’s consideration and approval is a Capital Improvement 
Program (CIP) Supplemental Appropriation and Interproject transfer of appropriations bill that 
will amend the FY 2021 Approved Capital Budget.   

This legislation concerns supplementary appropriations in the amount of ($6,485,000) for 
the Medical Unit Renovation and Expansion; ($6,000,000) for the Suitland Manor project; and 
($4,819,000) for the Systemic Replacements 2 project. These supplemental appropriations are 
needed to cover expenditure needs in the projects for the current fiscal year.  

The County Council’s favorable consideration of this legislation is greatly appreciated.  If 
you have any questions, please contact my office or Stanley A. Earley, Director, Office of 
Management and Budget (OMB), at (301) 952-3300. 

Sincerely, 

Angela D. Alsobrooks 
County Executive 

Enclosures 

PRINCE GEORGE’S COUNTY GOVERNMENT 
OFFICE OF THE COUNTY EXECUTIVE  

CB-031-2021

http://www.princegeorgescountymd.gov/
http://www.princegeorgescountymd.gov/

	Office of the County Executive
	Office of the County Executive

